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Chris Green 
Royal College of Nursing 
11/15 Dix’s Field 
Exeter 
Devon 
EX1 1QA 

26t~’ January 2009 

Dear Ms Green 

Re: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Thank you for your letter of 20th January. Hopefully all witnesses will have been 
warned by now. That is being undertaken through the Portsmouth’s Coroners Office. 

I am sorry to note that Jill Hamblin has serious health problems and I would be 
grateful if you could keep me in touch. 

Yours sincerely 

AM Bradley 
HM Coroner NE Hampshire 


